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Our vote by mail system has allowed people of all income strata, age, work situation, 

and physical condition to vote easily, and, by and large, without fraud.  It is essential 

that all citizens' voices continue to be able to be heard, in our election system, 

whether or not they can stand in a line, or get off work that day.   Please safeguard 

our safe and fair voting system, utilizing the mail system. 


